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May 22,2012

City of Yachats
Ron Brean, Mayor
PO Box 345
Yachats, OR 97498

Dear Mayor Brean,

The Lincoln County Board of Commissioners is very supportive of the development plans
proposed for the Ocean View Trail in the heart of Yachats and we stand ready to assist
the City in realizing its vision to the extent that our resources permit. We believe the
working relationship between the City and the County to resolve the longstanding issues
refated to the 804 Trail have developed a strong working relationship.

We are willing to direct resources from the 804 Settlement Fund to this project to the
extent the settlement agreement and approval process allows, and we will support any
grant proposals the City might develop to further realize this vision. We look forward to
the day when this vision becomes a reality; it will further enhance the quality of life in an
already outstanding community.

Sincerely,
LINCOLN COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

DON LINDLY, Chair
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